
 

 

 

 

To:       All MDCPS 

 

From:   Michelle McMurtray 

              Policy & Olivia Y. Director 

 

Subject: LEP Policy Updates 

 

Date:      8/16/2018 
 

 
The Policy Bureau has reformatted and updated the Limited English Proficiency (LEP) Policies & 

Procedures.  The policy has been restructured, but the information contained has not been 

substantially altered.  Nevertheless, all MDCPS employees must read and familiarize themselves 

with the new manual and should discontinue use of any old LEP policies.    

If you have questions or would like to make a recommendation, please e-mail 

policy@mdcps.ms.gov.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:policy@mdcps.ms.gov

